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OPEN LETTER         Date: March 19, 2018  
 
Dear Colleagues, Contributors, Supporters and Friends, 
 
The Light Millennium Organization (LM) has been in the process to "amending and broadening" its 2001 
Certificate of Incorporation (COI) <http://www.lightmillennium.org/501_c_3/lmtv_form_1023.pdf> along 
with "upgrading and strengthening" its By-Laws. This process began by initially engaging the Volunteer 
Lawyers Arts who partnered us with an international law firm's New York Office. Since June, 2015 they 
have provided services on a "pro-bono" basis. We are now at the final stage of this process. 
 
Once the COI and By-Laws are APPROVED by the relevant government agencies, the existing ones will be 
replaced. We will then immediately start working on re-structuring the Organization according to the 
newly approved Constitution/PURPOSES and begin operating the LM based on the newly approved  
By-Laws (2018). Consequently, the LM will be conducting a new round of elections for Board of Directors 
based on the newly APPROVED By-Laws. The current Board of Directors of the Organization has been the 
longest serving Board of Directors. 
 
Thus, once we've obtained the official APPROVALS, subsequently, we will post both official documents to 
this site and begin moving towards restructuring the Organization and gaining new and diverse board of 
directors, supporters/donors, content contributors, volunteers and collaborative institutions in all relevant 
fields in respect to the new PURPOSES. 
 
With that in mind, if you are considering joining the Organization after COI and By-Laws are approved and 
would like to receive related updates, please email to <contact(at)lightmillennium.org> with one of the 
following subject lines: 
a) Nominee for the LM's New Governing Body – BoDs 
b) Nominee for the LM's Advisory Board - AD 
c) ENGAGING with the LM (Volunteers, Content Contributors, Volunteer Staff, IT, Outreach, Events, LMTV, 
etc.) 
d) Nominee for the LM's Committees < one of the existing or newly created ones -
http://www.lightmillennium.org/501_c_3/2015/committees.html> 
e) JOINING LM's UN-related activities and programs...  
d) BECOMING LM’s Volunteer Rep.  
 
We are working to broaden and expand the Organization's programs, projects, initiatives, multi-media 
platforms, reach out and collaborations based on the newly approved COI and By-laws, both nation-wide 
and internationally. 
 
Thank you very much for each of your considerations towards joining the Organization to actively and 
effectively achieve its broadened PURPOSES and VISION for a better world. 
 
With Peace, Light and Love, 

 
Bircan Ünver, Founder-President 
The Light Millennium - Founded in 2001, New York.  
 


